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      ECPNG Health Services – North Fly 
              Evangelical Church of Papua New Guinea__________________ 

  P.O Box 41 
  Kiunga, WP, 336,                                                        
  PAPUA NEW GUINEA                                                                                     
email: rumginaehospital@gmail.com 

  

                                                                                                                                                          Date: 01st December 2022 
The Management  
ADI  
Kiunga  
NFD WP 
 

ATTENTION: ARON BALE   
 
Re: Appreciation of Solar lighting set donation to Rumginae Rural Hospital maternity ward  
 
The solar lighting system for the maternity wing of the Rumginae Rural Hospital was being donated marked by a 
formal handing over and brief run through of the system and usage on the 30th November 2022. The equipment 
was well received by the management and the staff of the hospital.  
 
The hospital management and the staff are so humbled by the kind gesture which has provided a quick fix to 
chronic lighting issues in the hospital. The management also extends its gratitude and appreciation to those who 
have seen the need and provided the equipment which is sustainable and user friendly for the rural hospital.  
 
As a brief overview, Rumginae rural hospital under the Evangelical Church of Papua New Guinea (ECPNG) Health 
Service, supervises five health sub centres and ten aidposts which are distributed in the North and Middle Fly 
Districts of Western Province. Most facilities are in the remote areas of the districts where power and proper 
lighting are obviously lacking. Solar energy for lighting and other solar powered needs for rural health facilities is a 
way forward in improving the quality of health care provided given its convenience and sustainability. The health 
service obviously need such support through partners and donor agencies so such initiatives can be extended to 
other rural health facilities.   
 
Above all, the ECPNG health service is grateful for the kind gesture and other support provided through programs 
by ADI and other partners and wish to extend its gratitude to the donors whose gesture is so beneficial to the 
health service. 
 
 Thank you and God bless you all 
 

                                             
 

Asipali Amono  

 
Health Manager – ECPNG North Fly Health Agency 

 

 

 

 

     


